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Dr. Jackie Medland provided an excellent update of current and future 

services provided by Highlands-Cashiers Hospital and HCA. The 

Mission name and care will stay the same; however, future services 

will be updated as area needs are identified. Highlands-Cashiers 

Hospital continues to provide great emergency care. The new helipad 

located at the hospital will greatly reduce response time for transport to 

Mission Asheville.  

Today’s Presentation 
Nin Bond will discuss “The future of telecom: You ain’t seen nothing yet! 

Message: I hope everyone is ready to buckle your seat belt and get 

ready for a busy few weeks as we prepare for the 4
th

 of July Rotary 

events.  Please be sure to sign up to help with Duck Derby and the 

4
th

 of July Hot Dog Cookout at one of the next two meetings.  As 

we have announced, the Hot Dog Cookout proceeds will go to 

assist our very own Christy Kelly in her battle against cancer.  



New Members of the Rotary Club of Highlands  
       
 
 
 

  

          
 
 

                             Upcoming Programs 
 

6/25/19: Changing of the Guard. 

 

7/2/19: No Meeting (4
th

 of July Duck Derby and Hot Dog Cook-Out) 

 

7/9/19: TBA 
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Birthdays 

Four Way Test 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

Anniversaries 
Brad Spaulding – June 1

st
 

Scott Carter – June 3
rd

 

James Rothermel – June 5
th

 

Kenton David – June 7
th

 

Tom Claiborne – June 12
th

 

Justin Souma – June 18
th

 

Christy Kelly – June 21
st
 

Andy Chmar – June 28
th

 

Diane McPhail – June 28
th

 

Steve Perry – June 28
th

 

Lennie Baer – June 30th 

Robert E & Susan – June 1st 

Kyle & Lauren – June 2
nd

 

 Teresa & Jim – June 5
th

 

Slocum & Lila – June 13
th

 

Stephen & Carol – June 19
th

 

George & Karen – June 22
nd

 

Rick & Marcy – June 23
rd

 

 

Upcoming Projects 
Duck Derby & 4

th
 of July Hot Dog Cookout 

We will be passing out Duck Derby tickets at the meeting on 

Tuesday.  We are asking each Rotarian to sell or buy 10 

tickets to ensure we have a successful fundraiser. Thank you 

in advance for your participation in this important project. 

 

We are pleased to welcome our newest members to our club.  Marjorie 

and Kay are a great addition with a lengthy track record of community 

service.   

Mary Adair with Marjorie Christiansen Rick Siegel with Kay McHan 


